NOTICE OF HEARING

The Board of Adjustment of Santaquin will hold a public hearing
f

on March 24 » 1994, at 7:00 p.m.

in the Santaquin City Office Building to hear arguments for and

against the following request:

Junior Ross is requesting a variance on City
Ordinance 90-4, Section 19 concerning depth
regulations.

Mr. Ross has two lots in his Dry Mountain Estates
sub-division that lack the required 120 foot

depth.

All interested persons are invited to attend the hearing.
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